
 
 
TO:   Mayor and City Council 
 
FROM:  David Chanski, City Administrator 
 
RE: Proposed Ordinance 2023-07 Hunting on Public 

Property 
 
DATE:  December 4, 2023 

 
Background 
Councilmember Jensen brought forward for discussion at the November 6 City Council 
meeting a concern that the City Code is not clearly worded in a way that prohibits 
hunting on city-owned land. After having consulted with the City Attorney, he also stated 
that it wouldn’t be a bad idea for the City to clarify its ordinance should the City indeed 
wish to prohibit hunting on city-owned land. 
 
Proposed Ordinance 2023-07 amends Chapter 131 of the City Code to expressly 
prohibit hunting of any kind on property owned by the City of Breezy Point.  
 
Council Action 
Consideration of Proposed Ordinance 2023-07 should proceed as follows: 
 

1. Public hearing 
2. Council deliberation 
3. Action on proposed ordinance 

 
Staff recommends approval of Proposed Ordinance 2023-07.   
 

https://www.breezypointmn.gov/media/1031

